

Polish Falcons of America DBA Z.B. Falcons Nest #80 323 S Sheridan Street South Bend, IN 46619

ZBFalcons.com P: 574-288-3335

May 13, 2022

Dear fellow PFA Members:

Z.B. Falcons Nest 80 will be hosting the 53rd Annual Polish Falcons of America National Golf Tournament in South Bend, IN on Thursday August 11th and Friday August 12th.

In order to ensure the success of this very important tournament, we are seeking Hole Sponsors to help defray the costs associated with the event.

You may sponsor a hole for \$100.00 and your donation will be acknowledged with a sign at the hole for the 2 days during the tournament.

Please make checks payable to: Z.B. Falcons Nest 80 and mail your donation by July 1, 2022, to ensure enough time for printing of the signs.

Send Checks to Z.B. Falcons Nest 80; Attn: Lorra Junk; 323 S Sheridan Street; South Bend, IN 46619.

Sincerely,

Z.B. Falcons Nest 80. National Golf Committee

Robert Kuzmicz (Chairman), Lorra Junk, William Junk & Kenneth Staszewski (committee members)

ZBFalcons80@att\_net

Please respond by Friday July 1, 2022 and return this portion with your donation. Thank you!!

Nest #	Nest City and State:
Contact Name & Ph. a	<u>'</u> .
Any special requests:	